March 31, 2020

TNEORMED > tnapired..

MOVING FORWARD Rev. Dr. Thomas Martin

Greetings in the name of Christ.

[ want to thank you all for your patience as we continue being the church. [ am
reminded of Jesus’ words when he was a boy and his mother found him in the
temple. He said, “Did you not know that [ would be in my Father’s house?” Other
translations have him saying, “Did you not know I would be about my Father’s
business?” We are being about God’s business even when we are apart.

On recommendation from the president and the leadership of the North
Georgia Annual Conference, we will be postponing all gatherings through April
30. We expect to have more information on May plans as we get closer to that
date. This does not mean that Easter is cancelled or worship is not happening.
We will continue to be about God’s business. Stay tuned for special worship
opportunities during Holy Week, Maundy Thursday, Good Friday, and Easter Sunday. Check our church website
frequently at |FayettevilleFirst.conJ for information about what'’s going on in the life of the church.

TABLE GROUPS - VIRTUALLY CONNECTED Rev. Allyson Lawrence
Want to start a virtual Table Group with your friends? I'll post short videos each week on our to start
the conversation. Sign up by clicking herel.



https://illustratedmin.s3.amazonaws.com/weekly-resources/PalmColoring.pdf?fbclid=IwAR24nUoYH8esDlmdjsro0uGNjstzgeJQfxULs-9-f6A1Yfw-o4idaGz1Xa0
https://form.jotform.com/200765415354150
http://fayettevillefirst.com
http://fayettevillefirst.com
https://form.jotform.com/93154702069154

DO THE GOOD ... HERE’S SOME IDEAS

DONATE IT! We had a successful American Red Cross Blood Drive on Sunday with 68 pints collected.
Thank you, FFUMC Blood Drive Team! Other drives are open in our area this week. Find out where and
donate at .

MOVE IT! With a mission to restore children and families from trauma through Jesus Christ, Wellroot
Family Services wants to bring people together to raise awareness of the foster care system, while still
maintaining social distancing, so it is sponsoring the Stay Away 5K, the first social distancing 5K to bring

biological, kinship, and foster families together. Find out more and register here.

SHARE IT! Fayette Samaritans is once again open to receive donations. See what they need and their
ours for donation drop offs.

GIVE IT! How's your Lenten offering collection coming? This year we are collecting for Rise Against
Hunger. You can [indicate Lenten Offering) or drop a check or your purple Lenten offering
bag in the dropbox at the church office.



http://redcrossblood.org
https://app.mobilecause.com/form/qIQkkg?utm_campaign=c190650ad5-December_SIGNPOSTS_12_19_2019_14_5_COPY_02&utm_medium=email&utm_source=Master+List&utm_term=0_0938330e91-c190650ad5-215036609&vid=6l6lr
https://www.fayettevillefirst.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/Fayette-Samaritans-Pantry-Needs-Apr-2020.pdf
https://www.fayettevillefirst.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/Fayette-Samaritans-Pantry-Needs-Apr-2020.pdf
http://onrealm.org/ffumc/give

